
TRAIN TIMES.
CHANGES TO
Saturday 10 July – Friday 3 September 2021

XC2116

This summer Network Rail will be carrying out major improvement works at Bristol Temple 
Meads station and the surrounding railway tracks that will require amendments to train 
services. During this time CrossCountry services may be diverted, with some longer journeys 
and alternative road transport at certain times.

Saturday 10 July – Friday 6 August
Trains will divert with journey times being extended by approximately 10 minutes.

Saturday 7, Monday 9 – Friday 13 August & Tuesday 31 August – Friday 3 September
Trains will divert not calling at Bristol Temple Meads. Journey times will be extended by one 
hour. Road transport will operate between Bristol Parkway - Bristol Temple Meads & Bristol 
Parkway – Taunton.

Sunday 8 August

Road transport will operate between Bristol Parkway – Bristol Temple Meads – Taunton

Saturday 14 – Monday 30 August

Trains will operate as normal with some journey times extended by a few minutes.

For more information on the project please scan the QR code 
or visit crosscountrytrains.co.uk/bristol

Please check your journey before you travel by visiting 
crosscountrytrains.co.uk or call National Rail Enquiries on 03457 48 49 50.

Bristol Temple Meads   


